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February 10, 2006 
 
 
TO:  All Candidates for Commissioner Position No. 3 
 
 
FROM: Susan Francois, City Elections Officer 
 
 
RE:  In-Kind Information for 100% Report filed by Candidate Saltzman 
 
 
January 31, 2006 I notified all candidates for Commissioner Position No. 3 that 
Dan Saltzman, filed a "Nonparticipating Candidate 100% Report" with my office.   
A copy of the report was provided to you and indicated  receipt of $156,936.64 in 
total contributions to date.  
 
Our office requested additional information from the Saltzman campaign related 
to in kind contributions.  We have received further information indicating that 
$5,702 of the $156,966.64 represents in-kind contributions. 
 
Under the Auditor's proposed changes to Administrative Rule 2-13, 
nonparticipating candidates will be allowed an in-kind contribution exemption 
equal to the amount of in-kind contribution allowance for certified candidates.  
Therefore, the first $7,500 of in-kind contributions received by the Saltzman 
campaign is not to be included in the matching fund calculation. 
 
The final 100% Amount for the report filed 1/30/06 by the Saltzman campaign is 
$151,264.64 ($156,9664.64 - $5,702).  The Saltzman campaign has exceeded 
the amount of the primary allocation for participating candidates for the same 
office by $1,264.64.  Certified candidates for Position No. 3 may be eligible to 
apply for matching funds totaling $1,264.64.   
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions related to this 
matter. 
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